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Sent by e-mail to: office@pd-forum.net

Re.:  Delays continuing to exceed the CMP mandated maximum and possible solutions

Dear Mr. Kolmetz,

Thank you for your letter received on 25 September 2012, which has been made available to the
CDM Executive Board.

On behalf of the Chair of the Board, I would like to inform you that during its seventieth
meeting, the Board considered the issues raised by you and decided not to change its current
requirements for re-submissions of requests for registration. Please refer to paragraph 104 (c) of the
report of the seventieth meeting of the Board.

The Board, however, requested the secretariat to take further measures to prioritize the
processing of requests for registration until 31 December 2012. Please refer to paragraph 19 of the report

of the seventieth meeting of the Board.

Thank you once again for contacting the Board with your concerns and requests.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Howard
~ " Secretary to the CDM Executive Board
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